Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

June 2021 Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Residents Rights

Respect & Dignity:

The resident has a right to be treated with respect and dignity.

This includes the right to refuse to transfer to another room in the facility IF the purpose of the transfer is 1) to relocate a resident of a SNF from the distinct part of the institution that is a SNF to a part of the institution that is not a SNF, or 2) to relocate a resident of a NF from the distinct part of the institution that is a NF to a distinct part of the institution that is a SNF or 3) solely for the convenience of the staff.

What this means is that there are times when we will have to transfer residents from one room to another for specific reasons. For example, it could be due to a safety issue or health issue or it may be due to a payor change. All Medicaid resident will be transferred into shared rooms if they are not already in them, once a spot opens up. Also once a resident comes off of the skilled level of care but needs to continue to stay as a resident in the facility, the skilled resident will be transferred to a non skilled room once one opens up.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at the Care Center 319-442-3234



Thank you to all of our family and community members that supported our Garage Sale/ Bake Sale for Cancer in May. You are all so appreciated and we are grateful!!

Cindy & Richard Oehlerich

Jeff & Charlotte Ginn

Darlene Harder

Barb & Bill Hennings

Denny & Suzie Albers

Teresa Selken

Jim & Cathy Buch

Gloria Feuerbach

Ray & Alice Junge

Howard & Janice Pohlman

Laura Varo

Paul & DeAnna Hermsen

Eleanor Roquet

Shelly McGeough



June 2021. Page 2





Congratulations to our Employees of the Month for May!! Lynette Kruse in our Home Health and Ashley Walton in the care center. We appreciate all that you do and are lucky to have you both be a part of our staff/family!

Help Wanted:

We are in need of a full time laundry/ housekeeping aide.

Hours are 6am -2pm.

If you or if you know of anyone that would be interested, please contact Sue Kaloupek, laundry/housekeeping manager. Applications are on our website.

Help Wanted:

We are in need of a full time Home Health aide. If interested please contact Erika Frances, Clinical Supervisor of our Home Health at 319-442-

3650. Applications are on our website.





Help Wanted:

Nurses:

We are looking for a weekend package RN. Shift would be either 6am-2pm or 2pm -10pm, applicants choice.

We are also looking for a RN/ LPN to work a combination of evenings 2-10pm & nights 10pm-6am. This would include every other weekend.

If interested in either opportunities please contact Lindsay Niebes, DON.
Applications are on our website.



Activity Announcements

Nursing Home Week fun!!









Even though we still have restrictions, we did our best to have fun for Nursing Home Week. Here are some shots from Hollywood day and Drum/Music exercise for fun on "80 Hair Band Day!!











Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

PRSRT MKT
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
KEYSTONE, IA
PERMIT NO. 9

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Due to the continued isolation requirements we have to uphold, all events and meetings for outside visitors/volunteers have been cancelled for the month of June. If you have any questions please let us know. Thank you for your understanding as we work through this pandemic together, safely.

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

June 2021